There are two main arguments as to why students are dropping out of school. 

1. “Students are failing the school system.” 
2. “The school system is not meeting students needs.” 

However, Ossise Entertainment is ignoring the belief that schools are failing students or that student’s motivation and success in school is dependent solely on them. Instead, Ossise Entertainment is taking the torch and responsibility to show students that schools are a road to success for the future. Ossise Entertainment is a primary example of finding something that’s missing in the community and making it it happen. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On September 3rd – 5th 2016, Ossise Entertainment is hosting a Pokémon Go Family Fun Weekend at Pioneer Waterland and Dry Fun Park to get students engaged in their futures and have them recognize that education is important for social skills, communication, negotiation and networking. Pokémon Go is a fun game to get others to exercise while still having fun to give students a better lifestyle while still doing what they love, similar to schools and education. This weekend is filled with catching Pokémon, going down waterslides, hitting balls out park with batting cages, using concentration while playing golf, and so much more. Additionally, there will be a music festival featuring Shuicide Holla, and young talented MalcupNext . What’s a greater way to get involved with your education other than fun and entertainment? 

Ossise Entertainment and Pioneer Waterland and Dry Fun Park is partnering with The Heart Walk and B+ (Be positive) Foundation. Proceeds from admission tickets will be given to these two foundations to help those with unprecedented illnesses. This is a great opportunity to be excited about school and give back. 

Jim Brown, owner of Pioneer Waterland and Dry Fun Park, hopes that the festivities in the park will stimulate hours of fun with people laughing and smiling. Jim and his team have “dressed the place up” and in hopes to be able to continue to expand and remodel in upcoming years. We encourage you to come and get inspired to have a great year filled with exploration, motivation, and dedication. No foot or fingerprint is too small to make an impact. And no dream is too large to come true. 

So come to the park, get excited for school, and make a difference in your community all through fun! You are enough to make a change and that change starts here, on September 3rd – 5th at Pioneer Waterland and Dry Fun Park because we believe in you. It’s time for you to believe in you.


